
   
  

 

Regulation 901.9 
 

Use of Seatbelts  
 
The District shall utilize three-point, lap-shoulder belts on school district vehicles as required by state law and be used 
by passengers according to manufacturer standards when the vehicle is in any non-stationary gear.  
 
Students not wearing three-point, lap-shoulder belts, when available, may have their riding privileges suspended. 
Drivers are not responsible and/or liable for student’s wearing seatbelts while riding a school vehicle.   Staff will 
instruct passengers on appropriate seatbelt use.  
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